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Statement of Position Submitted

Name

David Holtz-Oxley
Email
dave@holtz-oxley.com
Docket

w-1250 Sub 8
Message

I wish to let you know that the document notifying of the Utilities Increate by Saxapahaw
Utility Company that was supposed to be delivered to customers in the service area prior to
Feb 8th, 2022 was not delivered to my home until February 28th or March 1st. That seems to
make this rate increase null and void if the Saxapahaw Utility Company failed to do it's job of
notifying their customers by the previously mentioned date. I just thought you should know.
Dave Holtz-Oxley
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